
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to announce our new Pupil Leadership Team for 2025-

2026: 
 

Head Pupil            Deputy Head Pupil               Assistant Head Pupils 

Inayah                                    Skylar                           Jessica & Muneefa 

 

                                       House Captain                      Vice Captain 

Oak                                     Stephanie                               Kaiden 

Willow                                    Yousif                                    Alecia 

Cedar                                    Alissa                                    Musab 

Chestnut                                Arron                                     Nasra 

 
 

Linsay Thomson 

Headteacher  
 

 

Important Dates 
 

Year 6 visit to Barnes Common Bluescapes Project - Tuesday 7 October 

Year 3 visit to the National History Museum – Thursday 9 October 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Marchant’s Hill – Monday 20 – Wednesday 22 October 

Last day of Autumn Term 1 - Friday 24 October  

Autumn half term - Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October. School closed.  

Inset Day - Monday 3 November, school closed to children. 

First day of Autumn Term 2 - Tuesday 4 November. Children come back to school.  

Year 6 visit to Holly Lodge – Tuesday 11 November 

Flu Immunisation Day – Monday 17 November 

Year 4 visit to British Museum – Thursday 20 November 

School Photo Day – Thursday 27 November 

Year 3 visit to British Museum – Friday 5 December 

Last day of Autumn Term 2 – Friday 19 December.  School closes for Christmas holidays at 3.15pm. 

Inset Day - Monday 5 January, school closed to children. 

First day of Spring Term 1 - Tuesday 6 January. Children come back to school.  

 

 

 

3 October 2025 

                                                                       

School Spider 

We’ve reached 32% of parents/carers using the  

School Spider app this week. Let’s see if we can get 

to 40% next week! All families need to have at least 

one parent /carer signed up to receive information 

from school. Please install School Spider now.  

For Android phones     For Apple phones 

 

Follow us on social: @the_alton_primary_school     
 

Pumpkin soup! 
 

We are so lucky to have 

so much outside space 

for the children to use.  

This week, the children 

enjoyed pumpkin soup 

made with the pumpkins 

they grew in the school 

garden. It was delicious! 

 

 

 

Term dates are on our website.  

 

 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.schoolspider.schoolspider&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/in/app/school-spider/id1030400910
https://www.instagram.com/the_alton_primary_school/
https://thealton-q1e.org.uk/for-our-parents-carers/dates-calendar/

